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This makes me ill to even think this permit would be considered. The Buffalo River is
and has always been a pristine place to view, float, photograph, fish and enjoy. I
have floated this river for over 50 years and it is one of the most beautiful places in
the country if not the world.  Please vote NO on this permit.
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